
 

 

  

Rose Street/Palmside Street Intersection 

 
Footpath, kerb and channel, road construction, drainage network upgrade 

Intersection of Rose Street and Palmside Street (opposite Centennial Park) 

Monday 24 August to Friday 25 September – hours of work will be 7am to 6pm (Monday to Saturday) 

To enable the construction of the Nor’West Arc cycleway.  Our network of cycleways are making it safer and 

easier for people to cycle. More people cycling eases the pressure on our roads. 

Isaac Construction – Communications Manager: Jessica Swift – jswift@isaac.co.nz  phone – 027 207 4631 

 

Nor’West Arc Cycleway 

Clarrie Pearce Spreydon 20/1005952

… 

Details 

Traffic Impacts              

• Rose Street will be reduced to one lane with traffic light control.  

• Palmside Street will be temporarily closed with access via Ferniehurst Street (off Cashmere 

Road).  

• Pedestrian access will be maintained but may change on a day by day basis, depending on works.  

• Access to residents’ driveways will be maintained where practical, any work planned across a 

resident’s driveway will be brief and at a time suitable around individual access needs. 

 

 

mailto:jswift@isaac.co.nz


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


